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Welcome  
A warm welcome back to school is extended 
to all children and their families. We hope you 
all enjoyed your summer break. I hope 
parents/ carers have found the ‘Meet the 
Teacher’ meetings informative, should you 
have any further questions please email the 
office and the teacher will contact you. 
 
Democracy at Highfield 
Over the last couple of days, the children have 
been busy making speeches and voting to 
elect their peers for key roles across the 
school. Today in assembly, the children were 
presented to the school, and they were 
awarded their badges. New roles for this year 
are Environment / Health & Safety 
Committee.  
 
Congratulations go to: 
 
Head Boy Samuel F 
Head Girl Sophia 
 
House Captains – Lead by Mr Irons 
The children voted for the following children 
in Year 6 to be their House Captains for this 
year: 
Red:             Captain                Harsamrit   
                     Vice-Captain       Aariyan   
Yellow:        Captain                Samuel O 
                     Vice-Captain       Jenna 
Green:         Captain               Ananya   
                     Vice-Captain       Harley  
Blue:            Captain               Serafim  
                     Vice-Captain      Sahra     
 
Environment/ H & S Committee - Lead by 
Miss Turner 
Each class voted for their own representatives 
Humboldt Penguins     Carter & Malia  
Cheetahs                       Ellis & Tajem  
Lions                              Freya & Isha  
Pandas                          Max & Daryna 
Tarantulas                    Imad & Sarah 
Iguanas                        Grace & Jarrell  
Nightingales                Charlie & Pariisha 
Scorpions                    George & Zeneta 

  
School Council – Lead by Miss Lewis 
Humboldt Penguins     Emma & Kiyansh  
Cheetahs                       Hadiya & Alexander  
Lions                               Jimmy & Heeya  
Pandas                           Hannah & Siem 
Tarantulas                     Aishpreet & Klanto 
Iguanas                          Sumit & Robyn  
Nightingales                  Christopher & Scarlett 
Scorpions                       Raina & John-Luke 
 
We wish them all luck in their new roles. 
 
Breakfast Club 
Our breakfast club is already in full swing and is open to all 
children in Year 1 –Year 6 from 7.30am. Please contact the 
office to book your places. The daily fee is £4.00, which 
includes a breakfast of bagels /toast, cereal and fruit. 
From Monday 4th November, our reception children will 
be able to join us. If parents of Reception children require 
it before, then please contact the office. 
 
 

After School Activities 
Across the week we have a wide range of activities taking 
place after school.  A couple of the clubs have vacancies: 
Monday – Girls’ Football 
Tuesday – Lego 
Wednesday - Choir & Football 
Thursday - Tag Rugby & Multi skills 
Please contact the office for joining instructions 
 

After School Child Care 
The School Friends after school childcare started 
yesterday. All details and joining instructions can be found 
on their website https://www.schoolfriendclub.com/our-
clubs/ 
 
 
On behalf of the staff and Governors of Highfield Primary 
School, I would like to thank you all for your continued 
support. For key dates across the school year, please refer 
to our website. 
 
 
Ms Lisa Corrigan 
Headteacher 
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